

# **Cindrich Elementary**

13455 90th Avenue, Surrey, BC V3V 8A2 Telephone: (604) 590-3211 \* Fax: (604) 590-3354 www.surreyschools.ca/schools/cindrich

Principal: Mrs. S. Whyte Vice-Principal Mrs. N. Campion October 4<sup>th</sup>, 2017

# World Teacher Day October 5th

Teachers' Day aims to raise awareness of the importance of the role played by teachers all over the world. The responsibility for educating future generations is not a light one by any means, so show please your support for these dedicated and important people not just on Teachers' Day, but throughout the whole year.

## **Terry Fox Annual Run**

We hosted the Terry Fox Run on Friday, September 22<sup>nd</sup>. We had great participation by all students! We are trying to raise \$1000 in donations for the Terry Fox Fund and if we do, Mrs. Campion will be duct taped to the wall if we reach our goal (maybe even Mrs. Whyte will join her if we reach \$1500.00). Our current total raised as of today is \$800.65! We are just \$199.35 dollars short. We can do it!!

Your child has received their pictures today. Please review them and follow the instructions for ordering.

**Healthy Schools Initiative** - We have encouraged everyone to Wheel or Walk to school this week. You can win a prize for participating! <u>2 days</u> <u>left!!</u>

Our Spirit Team is hosting their first Spirit Day on Friday October 6<sup>th</sup>. It is Canucks Day! Wear Blue, Green and/or White!

We are so fortunate to have Mr. Al Pichler a Musical Director coordinating a school wide musical this year. The musical will be in February 2018! Mr. Pichler will be auditioning the Grade 5, 6 and 7 students for lead singing roles in the musical October  $16^{th}$  and  $17^{th}$ . Good luck!  $\odot$ 

PAC – Parent Advisory Committee is an important part of our school community. This year we will be electing a new President, Vice-President, Secretary and Treasurer. It is mandatory for every school to have a PAC in order to access funding from the province. We have a few members from last year as well as Mrs. Whyte that would help our new executive with responsibilities. Please join our team to help make this school the best place for your child. Our first meeting is October 12<sup>th</sup> after school in the library. We will provide babysitting for the students while we host our meeting.

### Keep everyone healthy!

If your child is ill please keep him/her at home. If your child has vomited, they need to remain at home 24 hours after the last vomit episode. Thank you

#### **Dates to remember:**

October 9<sup>th</sup> Monday October 12<sup>th</sup> Thursday October 20<sup>th</sup> Friday October 25<sup>th</sup> Wednesday October 26<sup>th</sup> Thursday October 31<sup>st</sup> Tuesday

Thanksgiving Day - No school
PAC Meeting in Library 2:45 pm
Pro-D Day - No school
Early Dismissal at 1:25 pm
Pumpkin Patch Day at Cindrich
Halloween Parade - afternoon in the gym